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Jacob -  After review of the documentation the COGCC staff agree with the reduction of monitoring
locations for ongoing investigation work.  Monitoring wells that Noble will continue to monitor are:
MW 01, MW02, MW03, MW04, MW06,  MW07 and MW08.   All other monitoring locations can be
removed from future sampling.
 
PS- On future request, please have LT put the remediation # on the submittal.  Thanks.
 
Bob
 
Robert H. Chesson
NE Colorado Environmental Protection Specialist
 

 
P 303.894.2100 x5112 | F 303.894.2109
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801, Denver, CO 80203
Robert.Chesson@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc
 
 
From: Jacob Evans [mailto:Jacob.Evans@nblenergy.com] 
Sent: Friday, June 05, 2015 2:56 PM
To: Chesson, Robert
Subject: FW: State 16-16I4 2nd Qtr 2015 GW Deliverable and MW Reduction Request
 
Bob,
 
Please review the attached Groundwater Data and Monitoring Well Reduction Request (See LTE’s
email below).
 
Please respond via email if this is adequate
 
Thanks

Jacob
 
Jacob Evans
Senior Environmental Specialist
EHSR
direct: 970.304.5329
cell: 303.328.5605

mailto:Robert.Chesson@state.co.us
mailto:Jacob.Evans@nblenergy.com
mailto:john.doe@state.co.us
http://www.colorado.gov/cogcc
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From: Chris Roy [mailto:croy@ltenv.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 27, 2015 10:24 AM
To: Jacob Evans
Cc: Charles Greeson
Subject: EXTERNAL: FW: State 16-16I4 2nd Qtr 2015 GW Deliverable and MW Reduction Request
 
Jacob,
 
Forgot to mention that we are requesting a reduction in the monitoring program.  Given the GW
results, we propose to monitor 01, 02, 03, 04, 06, 07, and 08.
 
Thanks,
 
Chris Roy
Project Scientist
(303) 829-5763 cell
(303) 962-5524 direct
 

From: Chris Roy 
Sent: Friday, May 15, 2015 1:03 PM
To: 'Jacob Evans'
Cc: Steve Kahn; Charles Greeson
Subject: State 16-16I4 2nd Qtr 2015 GW Deliverable
 
 
 
Chris Roy
Project Scientist

COMPLIANCE / ENGINEERING / REMEDIATION

LT Environmental, Inc.
4600 West 60th Avenue
Arvada, Colorado  80003
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mailto:croy@ltenv.com


(303) 433-9788 office
(303) 829-5763 cell
(303) 962-5524 direct
(303) 433-1432 fax
www.ltenv.com
croy@ltenv.com
 
Take our  LTE Client Satisfaction Survey
 

Join us on:               
 
This message and any attached files are privileged, confidential, and intended solely for the use of the addressee.  If you have received
this by mistake, please let us know by reply e-mail and delete it from your system; you may not copy, disclose, disseminate, use or rely
upon its content for any use. E-mail transmissions cannot be guaranteed to be secure, error-free, or free of viruses.  The sender and
LTE therefore do not accept liability for any of these described issues. The comments and opinions expressed herein are those of the
author and not necessarily of LTE.  Thank you.

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.
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